Dear Counselor,
I would like to make your high school seniors aware of post-secondary scholarships which are made available by the Daughters of the American Revolution. 
The National Society Daughters of the American Revolution has an online application portal at https://dar.academicworks.com/ . There are a number of scholarships which are described at this website. The GPA, SAT and the ACT are NOT required. Proof of citizenship and transcripts are required. Applications are available November 1 through January 31.
In addition, the Iowa Society Daughters of the American Revolution awards two $1000 scholarships to Iowa high school seniors: the ISDAR Scholarship and the Amelia Jenks Bloomer scholarship. Applications are due January 15. I would appreciate it if you could post the attached poster on your scholarship web site, or print them out and post them on your bulletin board. 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Students who wish to apply should also feel free to contact me.
Thank you for your assistance,
Janelle Morgan
ISDAR Scholarship Chair
641-745.0144
Morganj_5@hotmail.com

